
Erratum 

Southend-on-Sea Borough Council 

 

At the time of determination the cut off date for address changes for the secondary round – 
Essex County Council, who are the nearest partner that we exchange files with on a large 
scale, was not known. 

 

Item 10.2 has been updated to align with Essex County Council  

10.2 Change of address: Addresses for schools in Southend-on-Sea are as per the child’s 
normal place of residence on or before 21 November, for Secondary Admissions. And for 
Infant, Junior and Primary Admissions as at 15 February (both rounds up to a month after 
the closing date). Any change of addresses that could not have reasonably been made by 
these dates would be at the discretion of the Council. Any addresses after these dates are 
updated after offer day for the transfer group (i.e., 1 March or 17 April) and the applications 
reranked accordingly. Parents that could not have applied by the deadlines for the main 
rounds will be considered under the terms of this scheme. 

https://democracy.southend.gov.uk/documents/s65143/Appendix%202%20-%20Coordinated%20Admission%20Scheme%202026.pdf

